
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 21, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Today, Monday, December 21st is the last day for meals pickup at Brass Castle School between 12:00pm – 
1:30pm, before the break.  There will be no meal distribution on Wednesday, December 23rd (Early Dismissal 
Day) and schools are closed beginning Thursday, December 24th through Friday, January 1st.    
 
Please note, any Washington Township Family in need of breakfast/lunch meals during the week of December 
28, 2020 can pick up meals at Warren Hills between 8:00am – 9:30am on Monday, December 28th.  You must 
contact brandtb@warrenhills.org, in advance, to provide your name and the number of students you are picking 
up for. 
 
As always, contact your school’s main office with any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
WTSD Administration 
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